
The Partnership for Global Inclusivity on AI (PGIAI) brings the U.S. Department of 
State and 8 major AI companies, who together announced plans to provide more 
than $100 million, leveraging their combined expertise, resources, and networks 
to unlock AI’s potential as a powerful tool for sustainable development and 
improved quality of life in developing countries, while maintaining an unwavering 
commitment to safety, security, and trustworthiness in AI systems.
It will focus on three main areas:

1) Compute: increasing access to AI models, compute credit, and other AI tools
2) Capacity: building human technical capacity
3) Context: expanding local datasets

Expressions of interest are due January 31, 2025. Submit expressions of interest using the link in 
the QR code or visiting: www.state.gov/pgiai  

$100M+
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